
Art Appreciation- Distance Based Learning Early Finisher 
Assignments!  

 
-If you should finish your Art assignment early, choose any activity on the list below each week 
for an extra “early finisher” project. Use whatever materials you have at home. Write your name 
and the number of the activity you choose on your project. Bring your artwork to school when 

we return. You can also take a picture of your creations and email it to me 
(mmacintosh@avonschool.com). Please do these activities with the supervision of an adult. 

Remember to be creative and HAVE FUN! :) 
 

1) Shape Scavenger Hunt: Find an object in your home for as many of the shapes listed. Draw 
a picture of those items. Shapes: Circle, Square, Rectangle, Triangle, Oval, Diamond 
(Rhombus), Hexagon, Octagon.  
 
2) Color Wheel Collage: Look through magazines to find pictures with the colors Red, Orange, 
Yellow, Green, Blue and Violet. Cut out pieces of each color to assemble into a color wheel.  
 
3) Fashion Designer: Create a clothing design. Create an outfit for a category of clothing 
(Sports, Special Occasion, Travel, Business, Uniform, etc.). Draw your design or cut out 
magazine or sale circular photos (no undergarments) to create your own outfit. 
 
 4) Nature Arrangement: Collect objects outside (twigs, leaves, rocks, flowers, etc.). Make an 
artistic arrangement with the object you collect. Draw or photograph your arrangement.  
 
5) One Line Design: Place your pencil on one of the corners of your paper. Draw a continuous, 
looping line around your paper, making the line end where you started. If you have markers, 
trace over the line with a dark colored marker. Color the design.  
 
 6) Design a Building: Use basic shapes: square, rectangle, circle, triangle, oval, diamond 
(rhombus), hexagon, octagon to create a building. You can draw the shapes or cut them out of 
paper and glue them to create a collage. **Challenge: Use your knowledge of One-Point 
Perspective and add a building in Perspective!** 
 
7) Traced Object Design: Find various objects in your house that you can trace. Trace the 
outside of each object in an overlapping design, filling the entire paper. Color your design if you 
have crayons, markers or colored pencils.  
 
8) Draw a floor plan of a room in your home: Draw an outline of the shape of the floor. 
Imagine you are looking down from the ceiling (bird’s eye view). Draw shapes for the furniture in 
the room. Place the shapes where they are within the outline of the floor. Mark where the 
windows and doors are in the room. Feel free to add color to your drawing.  
 


